CIAC Football Committee Meeting
Minutes
12/17/2020


1. WELCOME: Leroy Williams welcomed the committee and indicated that there was not an agenda for the meeting and it was for informational purposes only.
2. NFHS INFORMATION: Mr. Simon said that the purpose of the meeting was to share information.
b. NHFS received an inquiry from states that were looking into playing football this spring. They are seeking comments from states regarding football.
b. This meeting is for informational purposes. Do not share information with the media. Refer all media to Gregg Simon or Glenn Lungarini .
b. Mr. Lungarini spoke with the coaches association. All conversations so far with the BOC includes football in the alternative season. DPH and the governor's office will offer guidance for how we proceed. Next BOC meeting is January 7th. We will see how conversations go. Last Thursday The CIAC received information that was more prescriptive than in the past. Glenn has had follow up conversations with Section 1 and with Karissa at NHFS.
b. Glenn shared the communication from NFHS with information that is more specific. NHFS is not intending to release this information publicly. Glenn shared the content of the communication from NHFS.
1. DISCUSSION: The committee had the opportunity to ask questions and comment on the content of the NFHS communication.
[bookmark: _GoBack]
